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Toronto and East York Community Council 
100 Queen St. W. 
Toronto, ON 
M5H 2N2  

June 9th, 2008   

Re: Liquor license endorsement for the Young Centre for the Performing 
Arts-55 Mill St, Building 49  

I am writing to request the following motion be added to the June 10th, 2008 
meeting of the TEYCC. It is a requirement of the Liquor Licence Act that the local 
municipality endorse liquor sales licenses in areas of tiered or sloped seating.  

“That City Council support the application of Young Centre for the Performing 
Arts to the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario for a sales license, 
including a stadium endorsement which would permit the sale and service of 
alcohol in areas including, but not limited to, tiered and sloped seating within the 
premises known as the Young Centre for the Performing Arts.”    

Sincerely, 

  

Pam McConnell 
Councillor, Ward 28  


